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Dear Dr Beasley 

Commission for Health Improvement Interview 

Thank-you for your letter to Dr Luxton, the doctor member 

of the CHI Investigation team. Dr Luxton has forwarded me 

a copy and asked me to reply on his behalf. 

Firstly, thank-you very much for your positive comments 
regarding your interview.    The team tried hard to make 
each interview as comfortable as possible. 

Thank-you also for your breakdown of Healthcall’s response 

requests. At this stage I do not need any more detailed 

information following your more in depth piece of work, 

but will give you a call if this changes. 

Once again, thank-you for your comments and additional 
information. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


